
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Diamond Peak reported 43,000 skier
visits  for  January,  which  is  a  65  percent
increase compared to 2015. This month the ski
resort has had 35,000 skier visits as of Feb.
24.  The  resort  has  earned  $7.6  million  in
revenue and spent $4.2 million.

·      There will be an open house March 3 starting at 5pm
about Donner Pass Road improvements in Truckee. It will be at
the town hall.

·      Here is the Sierra roadwork schedule for Caltrans for
the coming week.

·       Incline  Village  General  Improvement  District  is
offering rebates for people installing bear boxes. For more
info, go online.

·      Placer County is using Open Government as a tool to
provide transparency about financial matters. For more info,
go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/02/108307/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Sierra1.pdf
https://www.yourtahoeplace.com/public-works/waste-not/bear-wildlife-awareness/bear-box-placement
https://coplacerca.opengov.com/transparency#/

